
Recipient 
The Capstone Rural Health Center 
 
Project Name 
Capstone Rural Health Clinic at Nauvoo 
 
Address 
5947 Highway 269, Parrish, AL 35580 
 
Amount Requested 
$725,000 
 
Project Explanation 
Currently, Capstone Rural Health Center-Nauvoo is located in a two-story building that was originally 
built to house a food bank.  The pharmacy is located on the 2nd floor.  There is inadequate patient care 
space and lack of full ADA access to services on-site. 
 
At the new clinic, services that would be provided include: 

• Increased access to primary and behavioral healthcare; 
• increased space to accommodate an additional primary care provider; 
• case management services; 
• a dedicated room to provide Telehealth Services to patients when primary or behavioral health 

care providers are not in the clinic; 
• ADA-compliant access to pharmacy services. 

 
The existing Nauvoo Center currently provides medical and behavioral care at approximately 3,600 visits 
each year and the Nauvoo pharmacy fills more than 2,500 prescriptions each month. 
 
This project is a good use of taxpayer funds because a new facility will be able to accommodate at least 
an additional 1,000-1,500 patient visits per year in this rural area with no other access to community 
health care within a 30 square mile radius. 



  
  

 
 
 
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Capstone Rural Health Clinic at Nauvoo in fiscal year 2022. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is The Capstone Rural Health Center, located at 5947 
Highway 269, Parrish, AL 35580.  The funding would be used for construction of a new rural 
health clinic to provide high quality healthcare in a safe and accessible facility. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely, 

           A 

      Robert B. Aderholt 
      Member of Congress 
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